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CLERGY 

Fr. Bernard Mournian (Parish Priest) Fr. Pat Hennessy (In Residence) 

Rev. Bill McMillan (Deacon) 

Please pray for the following:- 

 

Sick:- Campbell Hastings (Canada), Jennifer 
Milne, Manus Wellington, Susan Dickie,       
Andrew Cochran, Jim Grier, Mary Donaghy, 
Isabella Fleming, Angie Gibb, Brian McGurk, 
William Freeman (Tully), Donald Sutherland, 
Helen Cameron, Sandra Selenas, Daniel  
McGuigan, Elena Capani, May Grier, Dermot 
Corcoran, Helen Ward, Brian Malone,         
Alexander Brown, Mary (Molly) Margaret and 
Robert Gray, Frank Ward, John Cameron, Alan 
Cameron, Steven Murphy. 
 
Recently deceased:- Annette McGowan, Colin 
Spiers, Jacqueline Wilson, Paul O’Donnell, John 
McLaughlin, Elizabeth Gibson, James Ralph, Pat 
McElroy, Joan McFadden,  John   Harmon, Anna 
Hughes. 
 
Anniversaries:- John McGinley, Bella McGee, 
Nellie McFadden, Maureen McColgan, Lily Bar-
rett, Andrew and Lucy Smith, James Harkison, 
John McGuire, Edward O'Farrell, Catherine 
McFadden, Neilly Carr, William Fulton, Jane 
Clark, Anne Walsh, Hugh Roddan 
 
Month’s Mind:- Janette Hyland 
 
Birthday:- Maureen Doran 
 
Baptisms:- We welcome Orlagh Conway 
McLaughlin, Molly Lafferty and Charlie McCaig 
to our community. 
 
Sanctuary flowers, in recognition of:- Margaret 

McGowan,  Margaret McLaughlin, Janette    

Hyland, Mary Feeley. 

22ND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

28TH AUGUST/29TH AUGUST 2021 

HOLY MASS 

Mon – Fri, 10am, 1pm (from 1st Sep) 

Saturday, 10am; 5.30pm (Vigil) 

Sunday, 9am; 10.30am; 12 noon & 4pm 
Services marked in red will be live-streamed 

 

FUNERAL MASSES THIS WEEK 

Friday 3rd September,10am - Carmela McIlroy R.I.P. 

 

***DIVINE MERCY NOVENA AND EXPOSITION*** 

Starts again on Friday 3rd September at 3pm 

 

CONFESSIONS:- Mon-Sat, 9.30-9.55am and on request 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION:- Mon-Sat, 9.30-9.55am 

BAPTISMS:- To arrange a baptism please contact:-     

Deacon McMillan on deaconmcmillan@rcdom.org.uk 

or 07912759037. 

 

HALL CAFÉ:- Open Tuesdays, Thursdays, Saturdays and 

Sundays after Mass during August 

 

WELFARE CLINIC:- Saturday 4th September 10am-Noon 

 

 

WEEKLY DONATIONS 

Please support your parish through the weekly collection, our     

income relies solely on the donations of our parishioners.           

Contributions can be made in the form of a standing order or online 

donation through our website, using these bank details. 

Sort Code:  83-26-24 

Account No: 00255006 

***Filling out our Gift Aid form will allow us to claim an extra 25% 

of your donation from the taxman, at no cost to yourself! Standing  

order and Gift Aid forms are on our website or at the end of the 

pews in church. Completed forms can be put in any of the boxes at 

the back of the church.*** 

Last week’s collection - £1960 

Thank you for your generosity 

 



 

SVDP—BUS SERVICE FOR 12PM MASS 

SVDP run a bus service to 12pm Mass for elderly/

infirm parishioners. Spaces are available. If you 

would like to book a place on the bus please contact 

James Maguire on 07973 823 546. Wheelchair    

access available. 

James is also looking for helpers to move furniture 

an hour or two a week. If you can help please get in 

touch with him on the above number. 

DANIEL BARRETT 

We will shortly be saying au revoir to Daniel Barrett, our very talented cantor, as he heads off to London 

to begin a Masters at the Royal College of Music. Daniel has been a wonderful help to us, generously 

giving of his God given talents and we have been blessed to be able to appreciate them! We thank him 

and wish him well and hope he will still return to cantor for us when he returns home. 

PARISH GROUPS/MINISTRIES 

Many of our parish groups and ministries are starting up again in the coming weeks, either for the first 

time since lockdown or are returning after the summer break. It is wonderful to see our parish coming 

alive again. Please see below for details of each group:- 

Eucharistic Ministers:- Can visit the housebound again, if comfortable doing so. Please note that        

ministers cannot go from house to house, only one house visit per day, usual precautions still apply.    

Visits to Nursing Homes will be subject to the rules of each home.  

Children’s Liturgy - Meeting in the Church House on Sunday 29th August at 5pm for those who were 

previously involved and anyone wishing to join the group. 

Choir - The choir will restart on Sunday 5th September at 12pm Mass and there will be a meeting for 

members on Tuesday 31st August in the Hall Café after 10am Mass. New members are most welcome! 

Bereavement Buddies - Meeting in the Hall Café on Tuesday 31st August at 11am, open to all, in         

particular those who have suffered a bereavement recently. 

DEACON MCMILLAN—MOVING ON 

It is with a very heavy heart we have to announce that our wonderful Deacon Bill will be leaving us at 

the end of September. At the request of Bishop Toal, he will move to Our Lady of Lourdes parish in East 

Kilbride, to assist Fr Frank Dougan. Deacon Bill has been in St Columbkille’s for over 9 years and has 

baptised many of the children of this parish. We thank him for all that he has done for us, all the many 

activities he has willingly and enthusiastically been involved in that have enriched our parish life. He 

has been very much a part of the St Columbkille’s  family and we have been blessed to have him with us 

for so long. We are going to miss him dreadfully. However, we wish him well with his move and ask you 

to remember him in your prayers as he takes up his new role. 

Deacon Bill will be replaced by Deacon Michael Ross, who is coming to us from St Bride’s parish in East 

Kilbride. We look forward to meeting him and welcoming him to St Columbkille’s. 

SCOTTISH NATIONAL PILGRIMAGE 

The Scottish National Pilgrimage to Carfin Grotto 

will take place on Sunday 5th September, in     

honour of St Joseph, with Holy Mass being       

celebrated at 3pm. There will be a bus leaving the 

parish at 2pm for anyone who wishes to go. Sign 

up sheets are at the back of the church on a first 

come first served basis. 

 

ST MARY’S UNIVERSITY, GILLIS CAMPUS, EDINBURGH 

St Mary’s University, the UK’s leading Catholic university, has a suite of part-time, two-year               

programmes which provide development opportunities for teachers, those with a keen interest in       

education, and others interested in deepening their faith. It provides an excellent opportunity for     

Catholics and non-Catholics at any stage of life to advance their understanding of education or applied 

Catholic theology. For more information please visit St Mary’s website www.stmarys.ac.uk/edinburgh. 

Sponsorship opportunities for the MA in Applied Catholic Theology are available from the parish, for a 

suitable candidate. Please speak to Fr Mournian for more details.  
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